
 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,         June 1, 2018 

 “Now then we are ambassadors for Christ…” 

 This thought has been a great challenge and encouragement to us over the past two months as we 
have pondered the privilege we have to represent Christ to the people of Cambodia! Though the call to 
missions requires surrender, we must not forget that the call to missions is a great honor to be humbly 
accepted. Oh, that the ranks of laborers in God’s harvest would swell with those who have accepted the 
title of ambassador! 

News from the road 

 These past two months have been full of travels. In April and May, we presented the ministry in 21 
churches in NM, AZ, CO, and TX. We are excited to now be at 89% support! 80 days from the writing of 
this letter, we will be boarding our 19 hour flight that will take us to Cambodia. Bags are getting packed. 
Paperwork is being filed. Shots are being given, and preparations are being made for our new life in 
Cambodia. In June, we will be presenting in 7 churches in CO before going back to CA in July to make the 
final preparations for our move.  

Prayer Requests 

1. Pray we are issued the best visas that are renewable while remaining in the country.  
2. Pray we are able to raise the remaining 11% of our needed support.  
3. Pray we are able to sell our motorhome and car before we leave for the field.  
4. Pray for God’s protection and blessings on our travels and remaining meetings.  

 

Thank you for your prayers and support,   

  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued prayer and support, 

 

 

Please make support checks payable to    

Valley Bible Baptist Church and write   

Shull Family in the memo line. 


